Gallup police seeking missing juvenile
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Gallup Police Department asks for the public’s help in locating Leah Haudley.

Haudley, 14, was last seen about 10 pm on Oct. 19. She reportedly left Sun Valley Apartments
after a disagreement with her guardian. She is estimated to be about 5’3" tall and weigh 100
pounds.

She was last seen wearing gray sweatpants, a gray sweater and a blue bandana. Authorities
suspect she may have been seen with one Kyle Austin, 22, in the Gallup area.

If you have any information about this person’s whereabouts, contact Metro Dispatch at

{

(505)722-2231.




